SRIKRISHNA COLLEGE

NOTICE

This is to notified that the college shall remain closed on 14.09.2024 ( Saturday) and
16.09.2024 (Monday) for “Karam Puja “ and “ Fateha-Dwaz-Daham” respectively.

In view of college remaining closed on 14.09.2024 the 4™ Semester University Exams.
stated to be held on that day have been deferred on 17.09.2024.

All B.A/B.Sc/B.Com classes shall remain suspended on 17.09.2024.
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